
Students Seeking a Fully Remote Schedule  
 
Students who anticipate facing significant pandemic-related challenges during fall quarter that could be 
alleviated by having a fully remote schedule should first search the Schedule of Classes for courses that 
will be offered remotely. Consider substituting a remote course for an in-person course, or delaying 
enrollment in an in-person course until winter or spring quarter. Consult with an academic advisor for 
additional guidance, as needed.  
 
If there are no other viable options, then a student may request remote access to an in-person course 
(also called a “remote option”) by registering for the course and completing this Remote Option Request 
Form. Student requests will be compiled and shared with departments during the summer. Completing 
the form does not guarantee that a remote option will be offered. However, departments have been 
asked to make decisions about remote options before second-pass scheduling opens on September 10 
and may consider the level of student demand for remote options when making those decisions. Before 
September 10, students should check the “Final Exam and Schedule Notes” associated with the course 
in the Schedule of Classes to determine if a remote option has been added. 
 
Students seeking disability-related accommodations for in-person instruction should not use the form. 
Instead, contact the Student Disability Resource Center and work through the normal application 
process. 
 
 

https://ucriverside.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_87XfInNRhkRIwyq
https://ucriverside.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_87XfInNRhkRIwyq
https://sdrc.ucr.edu/

